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1. The Redbook Committee has brought changes to the Speed School bylaws for 

their first reading and brings them for the second reading and vote. The bylaws 

changes were made facilitate electronic voting and to clarify a few points.  

2. The Redbook Committee has brought changes to the School of Dentistry’s 

bylaws for their first reading and brings them for the second reading and vote. 

They include the renaming of the postgraduate committee and the creation of a 

diversity committee. Some minor changes the Committee requested were 

approved and it is bringing those documents to the Senate for a first reading. 

3. The Committee has completed its review of the Speed School’s promotion 

and tenure document, and sent comments back to the unit, which has been 

delayed in voting by a few technical issues. We expect to bring these to the Senate 

in March for their first reading.   


